
The Parking Authority Meeting was called to order at 8:30 A.M. on July 14, 2016 

 

Members in attendance; Chris Fusaro, Jessica Wilmot, Richard Moccia and Robert 

Murphy 

 

 

Agenda; 

 

1. Review of CVS parking during Concert Nights 

 

2. Discussion on Parking Task Force Suggestions 

 

3. Discussion Employee Parking Permits 

 

4. Timeline for hiring second enforcement officer 

 

 

Chairman Fusaro welcomed the new member Robert Murphy to the Authority. 

 

Discussion on the new enforcement efforts on the Concert night.  While there were some 

complaints about the efforts to keep spaces open for the merchants.  It was generally 

agreed that the signs and enforcement agents were successful, and as the public became 

more aware of the new regulations that they would adjust and that  both merchants and 

the public would be served. 

 

Richard Moccia reported that the Task Force continued to explore options and have 

discursions with other towns concerning parking regulations and how they handle them.  

Many ideas have been generated, from a more up to date website, as well as suggestions 

for additional parking locations and while not supported by many, the possibility of a 

garage 

 

A general discussion on the number of employee parking permits and the procedures and 

numbers that are issued.. 

 

The background check on the proposed employee was still in the works and as Laurie 

Fernandez was on vacation at the time of the meeting, we did not have the actual  date of 

hiring. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 

 

Richard Moccia 


